
 

     

IAMAW AIRCRAFT ENGINE LODGE 912 
PO Box 62661; Cincinnati OH  45262-0641     

 

Plant Office: One Neumann Way Mail Drop E161 

      Cincinnati, OH  45215-1988 

        (513) 243-2695   (513) 243-7630   

         WWW.IAMLL912.ORG     WWW.FACEBOOK.COM/IAM.912 

 

   

 

Stewards Notes – 1/8/2020 

 

Contract Books – The new contract books are being proofread and should be 

printed shortly.  They will be distributed when we get them. 
 

IAM 912 Beanies and Tumblers Back in Stock – Beanies are now available in blue 

and black, along with drinking tumblers.  Contact one of the trustees to get 

yours.  We have a selection of IAM merchandise available at monthly meetings, 

too!       
 

Safety: Grit Blasters and MOC Program – If you have a grit blaster used in your 

work area, it will soon be tested for media and filtration systems and any possible 

heavy metals therein.  In areas that are being renovated, an MOC 

(Management of Change) is now being used – in addition to hazardous waste 

and industrial hygiene studies.  You can see results of these tests.  Safety 

committee members can help get these results interpreted.  Be sure to use your 

head – it’s everyone’s safety!     
 

Upcoming Computer Classes – Sign up for the first computer classes of 2020.  

Classes are being offered in iPad and Windows Laptop use.   You can sign up on 

Monday, January 13 and Tuesday, January 14 from 12:30 until 4:00 PM.  Take 

advantage of your IDP benefit! 
 

New ETR System for 2020 – All employee ETRs are now gone, and a new on-line 

system is scheduled to begin this week.  HR will be going out on the floor to 

teach employees how to use the new system shortly.  NO ETRs WILL BE 

COMPLETED UNTIL EVERYONE HAS HAD A CHANCE TO UPDATE THEIR REQUESTS.     
 

VPP Representative Needed – If you are interested in making GE Evendale a 

safer place to work, we are looking for you.  Please contact your steward or 

committeeman if you would like to apply for this position.   
 

Split-The-Pot – Today’s winner was President Goodhart, who donated to the 

Yellow Ribbon Campaign.   
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